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Birthdays in October
Dave Edwards - 10/12
Frank Mullen - 10/21

Events
Regular Meeting
October 15
Polio Plus Fundraiser/Mixer
October 24
Club Assemby
October 29

Dates You can Use
Peace Building Conferenc
October 27 in Richmond, VA
RLI Training
October 27 in Richmond, VA
November 2 in Harrisonburg, VA
November 3 in Frederick, MD

    

District Grant - Construction of Science Classroom in Haiti
October 16, 2018
The construction of the science classroom in Haiti is under way.  Our club is doing a toothbrush and
toothpaste drive for the high school students.  Have no fear if you bought toothbrushes for children
as the older students will ask if there are extras for younger siblings.  Please ask your dentist for
toothbrushes for the Haitian students.  Also, old biology dissection kits are welcome.  Please bring all
supplies to the October 29th meeting.  The medical team will be going down from January 20-27,
2019.  You do not have to be a medical person to join the team.  Cost is $650 for room & board plus
air fare.  If you choose food or accomodations other than what is provided, it will cost you more. 
The Chantilly-Centreville Rotary is coordinating this project.  Contact is Sarah John with email: 
sarahjohn2857@gmail.com 

 

Polio Plus Mixer/Fundraiser
October 16, 2018
The Polio Plus Mixer/Fundraiser is scheduled for October 24, 2018 at Coton & Rye, 44050 Woodridge
Pkwy, Leesburg, VA 20176.  Please invite your friends, family and acquaintances.  Here is the evite
link:  

http://evite.me/4edGQn3qKP
 

Flags for Heroes Update
October 16, 2018
Flags for heroes is under way.  John & Bob need your help.  We are behind on selling flags for this
year.  John has asked that each one of us look at spreadsheet of flags we sold last year and invite
past customers to participate again.  After Monday's very inspirational program I would ask everyone
to dig deep and think hard about who might consider participating in this event.  All of us were
impressed by the talk Dave Edwards gave about the Interact Club at Park View High School.  These
programs take money and we have a real opportunity to make a big impact in the community with
the money we raise from this effort.  Here are the signup links for the setup and breakdown of the
flags.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054babab2daaff2-flags

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054babab2daaff2-flags1

There is also and opportunity to get more participants at the Loudoun Salute to the Military, Veterans
and Their Families on October 27, 2018.  Anyone who would like to help, please email
susan.mullen.rotary@gmail.com.  There will be an opportunity to set up a table.

Rotary Foundation Update
October 16, 2018
Judy Brittle and Linda Carducci recently received their Paul Harris Foundation + 1 pins.  Rotarians
become Paul Harris Foundation members after donating $1,000 or receiving 1,000 points or some
combination thereof.  Judy and Linda have over 2,000 points either because of the donations they
have given or as a result of points being gifted to them.  The Board of Directors voted to match up to
$100 of donations from each member with points.  Please consider adding a $25 donation each time
you pay your dues bill.
 

Diaper Drive
October 16, 2018
The diaper drive for NOVA Diaper Bank is under way at your local Giant Food store.  There will be an
advertisement in the Local Living section of the Washington Post in Loudoun and North Fairfax on
Thursday, October 18, 2018.  If you have time, check in with your local Giant Food manager and
schedule a time to pass out flyers.  Times of heaviest traffic are Friday - Saturday from noon - 8PM
and Sunday from noon - 4PM.  We will need help moving diapers.  More to come on this project.

Interact/Youth Services
October 16, 2018
The Interact Club at Park View High School is under way and doing very well.  There are 40 students
in the club.  The Club elected officers and committee chairs this past Monday.  Dave Edwards has
enlisted two other teachers to help because the group is so large.  Dave gave a very inspirational talk
about the Interact Club and its uniqueness this past Monday at our Rotary...more to come.
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